
RESOLUTION NO. 21- 40

OF

TAHOE CITY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT

AMENDING PORTION OF ORDINANCE 248 REVISION OF RECREATIONAL USE

PERIOD APPLICABLE TO BIKE TRAIL SNOW STORAGE AND REMOVAL

WHEREAS, at a Board meeting held November 21, 2003, the Board of Directors of Tahoe

City Public Utility District adopted Ordinance 248 for the storage of snow and removal of stored
snow from District' s bicycle, pedestrian, and recreational trails system; and

WHEREAS, at a Board meeting held September 16, 2016, the Board of Directors of Tahoe

City Public Utility District amended Ordinance 248 to provide that the Board may by resolution
determine that all or a portion of the District' s Trails System and Trail System Area may not be
used for the storage of snow from Adjoining Property; and

WHEREAS, at a Board meeting held December 21, 2018, the Board of Directors passed and
adopted Resolution No. 18- 22 to determine that a 10. 13 mile portion of the District' s Trail System

and Trail System Area may not be used for snow storage from Adjoining Property; and

WHEREAS, at a Board meeting held November 20, 2020, the Board of Directors passed and
adopted Resolution No. 20- 17 rescinding Resolution No. 18- 22 to determine that an 11. 13 mile

portion of the District' s Trail System and Trail System Area may not be used for snow storage from
Adjoining Property; and

WHEREAS, limits on storage of snow were previously adopted by Resolution No. 20- 17

and the Board of Directors desires to rescind and supersede that adopted Resolution with this

Resolution No. 21- 40; 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF TAHOE CITY

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT as follows; 

1. That Resolution No. 20- 17, adopted by the Board of Directors on November 20, 2020, is
hereby rescinded; and

2. That pursuant to Tahoe City Public Utility District adopted Ordinance 248 the 16.2 mile
portion of the District's Trail System and Trail System Area: a) from the Dollar Hill Drive
intersection with State Route 28 to the Squaw Valley Road intersection with State Route 89, 
including parts of the North Shore Trail, Lakeside Trail, Outlet Parcel Trails, 64 Acres
Pedestrian Bridge, and Truckee River Trail; and b) from the Fanny Bridge south along State
Route 89 to Pine Street may not be used for snow storage from Adjoining Property. 
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PASSED AND ADOPTED on November 19TH, 2021, at a regular meeting of the Board of

Directors of Tahoe City Public Utility District by the following vote: 

AYES: Friedman, Beals, Wilkins, Pang, Scoville
NOES: None

ABSENT: None

TAHOE CITY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT

BY: 

L do
Gail Scovill , Pr sident

ATTEST: 

Terri Viehmann, District Clerk
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